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Provider Bulletin                 No.  07-14    

June 14, 2007 

TO:  Hospice Providers Participating in the Nebraska Medicaid Program 

FROM: Heather Leschinsky, Program Specialist 

RE:  Hospice Prior Authorizations 

Beginning June 5, 2007, Hospice Agencies will no longer be required to obtain prior 
authorization for Hospice services for Nebraska Medicaid covered clients. 

Hospice Agencies are still responsible for complying with all regulations 
regarding Hospice services including but not limited to a signed Election Statement, 
Physician certification of terminal illness and six month or less life expectancy, a 
Hospice Plan of Care, a listing of all medications, biologicals, supplies, and equipment 
for which the hospice is responsible, and clinical criteria to support terminal status.  
These regulations are found in 471 NAC Chapter 36. 

1) Hospice Agencies must keep all records of services provided, in accordance with 
471 NAC regulations 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Hospice Agencies may be subject to random reviews of claims and services for 
monitoring and quality purposes 

3) Claims for Hospice services after June 5, 2007, will not require a prior 
authorization number.  Claims for services prior to June 5, 2007, will still require 
a prior authorization number 

4) For questions regarding claim status, use the Medicaid Inquiry Line, 1-877-255-
3092 

If you have any questions regarding  the information in this bulletin, please call the 
Hospice Program Specialist, Heather Leschinsky, at 402-471-9389. 



 
 


